
AMERICAN AIRLINES IHC. 

602 COMMERCIAL STANDARD BUILDING · FORT WORTH 2, TEXAS · Telephone 3-2244 

August 22, 1944 

Mr • .Amon G. Carter 
Fort Worth Star Telegram 
400 West 7th Street 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Mr . Carter : 

Please permit me to express my appreciation for your recommending 
me for membership in the Fort Worth Club . 

While my responsibilities vlill take me out of town quite a lot of 
the tDne, already I have enjoyed a number of pleasant evenings at 
the Club . My association with the club members has been very 
pleasant, and you may have my assurance that I will abide by your 
by-laws in the Club. 

We will be extremely honored to have you visit with us in our 
offices in the Commercial Standard Building. We also hope that 
you will call upon us if we can be of any assistance to you. 

Again thanking you, I remain, 

JRT:R 


